Octobor 6, 1945

Mr. Lewis E, Selders, President
Bpea‘.t' Millﬂ' Inc,
Keansas City, Missouri

Dear Mr. Selders:

It was good to see you in Salina and t9 have a visit
regarding our mutual and departed friend Fred Crane. IHe
' was . always a great favorite of mine.:

I spoke of the Jayhawk Rebound. I am sending you a
copy of the last one thaf I wrote to the boys. Ve had

planned them as a monthly contribution but sometimes
endeavors were delayed somewhat. '
With all good wishes, I am,

Sincerely,

Director of Physical Education, '
Varsity Basketball Coach

FCA: ln




